
VOTE NO ON HB2359

My name is Jade Flores and as a Latina in the community with family in the health care field I find this bill extremely concerning and 
alarming. This will be the FIRST work force to be MANDATED to receive vaccinations in Oregon. This work force is mostly made up 
of MINORITIES.  This is wrong and is exactly why there is so mistrust with health care. If we want to begin TRULY Recognizing, 
Rectifying, and Reconciling Systemic Racism in Public Health then MANDATING MINORITIES with manipulations for one to keep a 
job is going in the wrong direction. Having equal access is one thing as other health care providers, but to withhold a job that is 
feeding ones family is wrong and would only force more distrust. PLEASE PLEASE VOTE NO!  


